
 
 

 
 

 
Thursday 18th June 

Year 3/4 Sports Day 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As mentioned on last week’s newsletter, we have had to move the year 3/4 sports day to Wednesday 
24th June at 10.30am. This will take place on our school field. If the weather takes a turn for the worse, 
we will let parents know by 9am at the latest. A notice will be put on class windows and we will update 
our school website.  
 
Please check that your child has a complete PE kit and suitable footwear. They will also need a water 
bottle. If we are blessed with sunny weather, please provide your child with a sun hat and sun cream.  
  
As always, there will be a parents race to end the event so remember to wear your trainers if you would 
like to take part! If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all and keep your fingers crossed for a sunny day!   
 
Thank you  
 
Miss Yates and Mrs Ormerod  
 
 
 
 
 


